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From: Elena Rumiantseva (coficat24@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:43:10 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Elena Rumiantseva 
8051 20th Ave NE
Seattle, WA 98115
coficat24@yahoo.com
(206) 789-1408


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Enid Daugherty (eniddaugherty@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:38:55 AM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


I personally had my power shut off and on a very bad day.  It was the straw that made me suicidal.  No human
should endure this.


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Enid  Daugherty  
4207 E. 16th Ave 
Spokane , WA 99223
eniddaugherty@gmail.com
(541) 218-1525


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Barbara Blackwood (barbara.bb@concast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:30:08 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Barbara Blackwood 
11916 E 25th Ave
Spokane Valley, WA 99206
barbara.bb@concast.net
(509) 922-1890


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Karriann Rizzieri (karriannr@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:54:48 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


Please consider reasonable payment plans and discontinue late/connection fees for families struggling. 


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Karriann Rizzieri 
2405 Fox Ave SE
Olympia, WA 98501
karriannr@hotmail.com
(360) 250-6357


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Kayleigh Somers (kayleigh.somers@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 9:07:41 AM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Kayleigh Somers 
939 N 101st St Unit 104
Seattle, WA 98133
kayleigh.somers@gmail.com
(443) 695-2134


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Lisa Barnes (aliceblisa@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:47:28 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


Extraordinary times require extraordinary measures. Do the right thing.


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Lisa Barnes 
2451 Thorndyke Ave W
Seattle, WA 98199
aliceblisa@hotmail.com
(206) 206-0000


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Matthew Pasco (pascomatthew@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:10:54 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Matthew Pasco 
3929 NE Belvoir Pl
Seattle, WA 98105
pascomatthew@gmail.com
(206) 290-1484


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Melanie Hamilton (mlhamilton2000@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:21:42 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


Why do we have to insist that you behave as if other people's lives matter more than your bank accounts?!  There
shouldn't even be a discussion at this point.  Find your conscience and DO THE RIGHT THING by assisting people
with their utility payments rather than cutting them off.  Seriously what will it take?  You'd think the pandemic
would be enough already!!!


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Melanie Hamilton 
1500 NE Mesford Rd
Poulsbo, WA 98370
mlhamilton2000@yahoo.com
(360) 353-6585


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Nancy Corr (corrnancy03@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:13:42 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Nancy Corr 
23025 17th Ave S
Des Moines, WA 98198
corrnancy03@gmail.com
(206) 228-3977


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Patricia Miller-Crowley (yipi_kai8@yahoo.ca) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:55:47 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


I am  a landlord for a property in PSE territory. Regardless of Governor direction, early in the pandemic I
determined that it would be totally unethical to even consider an eviction during a pandemic with so many
unemployed or facing substantial cutbacks of their hours. In a like manner, I believe it is unethical for private
utilities  cutoff utilities or contribute to unreasonable debt for continued electricity, water and telecommunications. 
Residents are facing a winter where we depend on these utilities more than ever to help keep us safe and allow us to
function in a world where many schools are only operating remotely and the ability to earn any income may require
these utilities be operational in the home.


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Patricia Miller-Crowley 
PO Box 1474
Ocean Shores, WA 98569
yipi_kai8@yahoo.ca
(360) 951-3287


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Teresa Allen (allenterri@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:43:11 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Teresa Allen 
6184 North Fork Rd.
Deming, WA 98244
allenterri@comcast.net
(360) 592-4208


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Christi Norman (christi.norman50@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:06:52 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


I have a neighbor who is one step away from poverty and losing utilities could put them in category unable to get a
job.


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Christi Norman 
14331 344th Ave NE
Duvall, WA 98019
christi.norman50@gmail.com
(360) 789-7282


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.



mailto:automail@knowwho.com

mailto:records@utc.wa.gov






From: Cornelia Teed (joteed2000@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Docket # U-200281
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:12:22 PM


Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC),


More than six months into the COVID-19 crisis, it is clearer than ever that the effects of the pandemic are not going
away anytime soon. We need to act accordingly. It is imperative that our leaders pass the protections working people
need, starting with debt relief, to get and stay well in this pandemic and beyond. Washington can be a state where
everyone - no matter their race, income, or where they live -- has access to electricity and clean water. This is a state
where people's health and well being, not corporate profits, can drive policymakers' decisions. Utilities are more
essential than ever to keep our communities healthy and safe. Together, we must make sure that Washingtonians can
count on essential utilities.


I am calling on the Utilities and Transportation Commission to do everything in its power to ensure that people have
access to stable, debt-free utility service during this pandemic and beyond. This includes:


--Extend the moratorium on utility shut offs to at least April 30, or whenever all the counties in a utility's service
territory have been in Phase 4 of Washington?s Safe Start Plan for at least 60 days
--No debt for poor and working class families
--Just payment plans for all utilities
--No late fees, disconnection fees, or reporting to credit agencies
--Ratepayers should not have to pay for all COVID-19 costs during this global crisis -- utilities must consider
cutting executive and/or shareholder pay to ensure people's basic health and safety.


Sincerely,


Cornelia Teed 
1201 13th St Unit 201
Bellingham, WA 98225
joteed2000@yahoo.com
(360) 312-1325


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.
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